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Services for November: 
 
November 5th, 10 am, “Generosity, Scarcity and Abundance”—Newcomer Maya 
Gilmore from the Sheridan UU Fellowship will host a discussion about the meaning and 
spirituality of generosity as a UU.  Join us for what it means to be generous in this harvest 
season. 
 
November 12th, 10 am, “Inside Out”-- Caroljean Bongo of the UU Cheyenne congregation  
will lead us in exploring the practical application of the Internal Family Systems model to enhance  
compassionate interactions with ourselves and with others. 
 
November 19th, 10 am, Rev. Kee will surprise us. 
 
Thanksgiving Feast Potluck at 5 pm.  In true potluck style, bring whatever dish you 
most enjoy at Thanksgiving, along with your own tableware and beverages.  The Fellowship will 
provide the turkey! 

 
 
November 26th, 10 am,  Catie Ballard will host an informal coffee and conversation.  Join us! 
 
 
 Calendar for November:   
The next Board meeting will be on Wednesday, November 8th at 5:15 pm.  Program Committee will meet on Wednesday, November 
15th at 5:15 pm.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
             
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

To see the obituary for Clyde Edmiston, use the link below: 
 
 
https://ncccremation.com/tribute/details/323944/Clyde-Edmiston/obituary.html 
 
 

 

Minister:  Rev. Leslie Kee 
lkee@wyoming.com 
UUFL Board: 
Linda Meeker, Chair 
   1dangrous1@gmail.com 
 David Perry, Treasurer 
dperry@uwyo.edu 
Robin Chestek, Secretary 
   rchestek@gmail.com 
Member:  Jeff Lockwood 
   lockwood@uwyo.edu 
Member:  Sara Saulcy 
 s.saulcy@gmail.com 
 
Laramie Zoom Room: 
Meeting ID:  2907005294 
No passcode needed 
 
 

Bulletin Board 
The current Board officers are:  Linda Meeker, Chair; Robin Chestek, Secretary, David Perry, Treasurer.  Members at large 
are Sara Saulcy and Jeff Lockwood. 
 
The Board is looking into the possibility of uploading our formal services to YouTube minus any elements with copyright 
restrictions. 
 
The Board will be drafting a policy for folks to propose projects to the Board that would require funding from the budget or 
endowment fund. 
 
The Treasurer reports that our Pledges and income as of October 1st are 26% of budget and our expenses are at 27% of 
budget.  October 1st was one third of the way through our fiscal year.  Board Minutes and Treasurer’s reports are always 
available for viewing in the Fellowship office. 
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To reserve the UU Building:  Contact David Perry, 307 760-7879, dperry@uwyo.edu.  See the current event 
calendar on the UU website. 
 
Covid Info:  Please wear a mask if you are ill or have not been vaccinated; masks are suggested but not 
required.  See UU covid policy on the UUFL website. 
 
Please contact us if you would like to receive the news matters newsletter: check out the UU Laramie website, 
uularamie.org, and our UUFL Facebook page. 
 
Robin Chestek and Ken Chestek (460-9139) maintain the Membership database; please contact Ken if you have  
changed your address or phone number. 
 
If you have an item that Caring Committee should be aware of, please contact Jim Erdelyi (Chair) at 307 760-
8274.  Other Caring members, Ralph Garrett, Robin Chestek, Sara Saulcy, Rev. Leslie Kee are also available. 
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